ADEQ

A R K A N S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

July 31, 2017 CERTIFIED MAIL 9489 0090 0027 6011 9502 79
Charles Cook, Vice President Via email: charlescook@fnbfs.com

First Asset Holdings, LLC.

P.O.Box 7

Fort Smith, AR 72902

RE:  First Asset Holdings, LLC.
State No-Discharge Permit No.: 4908-WR-1

Dear Mr. Cook:

The Department received and reviewed your letter dated July 27, 2017, requesting continuance
of permit 4908-WR-1 until the effective date of your permit renewal. By this letter, the
Department grants your request.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact
Richard Healey at 501-682-0640 or at healeyr@adeq.state.ar.us.

Sincerely,

Caleb J. Osborne
Associate Director
Office of Water Quality

Cc:  Kathy Bartlett, Internal Operations Manager, NWA Utility Services
Basil Hicks, Attorney, Office of Law and Policy, ADEQ
Jacqueline Trotta, Enforcement Analyst, Enforcement Branch, Office of Water Quality,
ADEQ
Colby Ungerank, Permit Engineer, Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
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